
Autumn
Term ONE

Welcome to our class letter for this half term.  We are
excited to share with you our learning journey.

We are learning about
Word classes, vowels and
consonants and the prefix

-ly. We will also be

In English...

In Maths...

We are looking at place value
to 3 digits and adding and

subtracting. We will also be
learning our 4 and 8 times

tables.

In Science...

We will be learning
about rocks and their

properties.
In Geography...

We will be
learning about

counties and cities
in the UK and
about Greece.

In History...

We will be learning
about education in

Ancient Greece.

In Music...

We will be using a familiar
song to introduce simple

notation and how to shape
a songIn PE...

We will be
developing our
rugby skills and

completing
outdoor adventure

activities. 

Our PE days are on Wednesdays
and Fridays. However, we can be
flexible with our PE so please
bring PE kits into school every
day. These should now be kept
in school and only taken home to
be washed. 

In DT...

We will be learning 
how to create a
bookmark using

running and cross
stitch.

In Computing...

We will be learning 
how to use microsoft

powerpoint and making 
our own presentation. 

In French...

We will be learning some
french phonics, greetings
and to name vegetables. 

In PSCHE...

We will be learning
about resolving

conflicts.

In Religious Education...

We will be learning
about Noah's Ark and

covenants.
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We will be looking at word classes,
vowels and consonants and prefixes.
We will be covering a range of skills
including; story mapping, writing in
role, and creating and performing
poetry.

Please ensure you are reading with your child
everyday. We do not use Boom Reader to log
reading in Year 3, instead, we use Accelerated
Reader which the children are now learning to use.

The children will have weekly spellings. These will
be given to them on a Tuesday and they will be
tested the following Monday. A sheet with them on
will be handed out to them and these will be
shown on our year group blog.

In Online Safety...
We are learning about
what online identity

means.

Children will be given a Times Table
Rockstars login. Please encourage them
to use this to practice their times tables. 

If you have any questions then please
don't hesitate to email
year3@bpa.act-academytrust.org

In Art ...

We will be learning
about colour mixing

and using the 7
elements of art to help

explore Mondrian,
Kadinsky, Milhaze and

Riley's work

The children have all received their login in details
for TT Rockstars. It would be great if they could be
encouraged and supported to complete 30
minutes a week on this. 

If you have any questions throughout the year
then please don't hesitate to email
year3@bpa.act-academytrust.org

The children have all now been given their
usernames and passwords to log into TT Rockstars.
We would be grateful if you could encourage your
children to complete ***** a week. 

If you have any questions throughout the year
then please don't hesitate to drop us an email
year3@bpa.act-academytrust.org

The children have all been given their usernames
and passwords so that they can access TT Rockstars.
We would encourage them to use this 3 times a
week to help learn their times tables and improve
their recall of these facts. 

If you have any questions at any point then please
email 
year3@bpa.act-academytrust.org

https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/5/files/11870C949EC8F9F29DE36006905BB92C.pdf
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/5/files/73DE9E2A8523ABE2D7377B8BF20996FF.pdf

